






From: notification@pima.gov [mailto:notification@pima.gov] 
Sent: Sunday, September 15, 2013 12:46 PM 
To: District! 
Subject: Supervisor District 1 Feedback Form 2013-09-15 12:45 PM Submission Notification 

Supervisor District 1 Feedback Form 2013-09-15 12:45 PM was submitted by Guest on 9/15/2013 12:45:54 
PM (GMT-07:00) US/Arizona 

Name 

First Name Jim 

Last Name Serazio 

Email 

Phone 

Address 3655 N. Rigde Port Place 

City Tucson, AZ 

State AZ 

Zipcode 85750 

Value 

District_ of_ Concern Supemsor District 1 -Ally Miller 

Department_of_concern Planning and Zoning 

Subject_ or_ Nature_ of_ Concern High Densitiy Housing proposed for Sabino and River Road 

Ally, We need your help ... This proposed change impacts all those who use 
Sabino Canyon Road. I am NOT in favor of the planned development of 
single story detached rental homes on the southeast corner of River Rd and 
Cloud. Please do not support the proposed change that will allow the 

C t developer to have the zoning changed from current Low Density to Med-
ommen s High density housing. The traffic in this area is currently horrendous and 

building high density housing would add unsafe and dreadful traffic and air 
quality conditions. The high density housing has a ripple effect on 
EVERYONE that uses Sabino Canyon Road. It will have an impact on the 
intersection of Sabino and fuver and the effect would be compounded at 
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From: notification@pima.gov [ mailto: notification@pima .gov] 
Sent: Sunday, September 15, 2013 10:11 AM 
To: District! 
Subject: Supervisor District !Feedback Form 2013-09-15 10:10 AM Submission Notification 

Supervisor District 1 Feedback Form 2013-09-1510:10 AM was submitted by Guest on 9/15/2013 10:10:44 
AM (GMT-07:00) US/Arizona 

Name 

First Name Emy 

Last Name Serazio 

Email 

Phone 

Address 3655 N. Ridge Port Place 

City Tucson 

State AZ 

Zipcode 85750 

Value 

District_ of_ Concern Supervisor District 1 - Al1y Miller 

Department_ of_ concern Planning and Zoning 

Subject_ or_ Nature_ of_ Concern Development ofrental homes on Cloud/River Rd 

We are NOT in favor of the planned development of single story detached 
rental homes on the southeast corner of River Rd and Cloud. The developer 
wants to change the allowed zoning from current Low Density to Med-High 

Comments density. The traffic in this area is currently horrendous and building high 
density housing would add unsafe and dreadful conditions. Tills is an 
extremely important matter to our neighborhood and we are hopeful that you 
can assist in any way possible! Thank you for your help! 

Would_like_a_response No 

Thank you. Pima County. Arizona 
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